
 
SVMS Alert 2/14/21 
 
Hello And Happy Valentines Day from Steel Valley Middle School.  Here are the 
announcements for the week of February 14th.  
 
A reminder that there will be no school on Monday, February 15th due to an Act 
80 day for staff.  Gold students will resume in-person instruction on Tuesday and 
Thursday this week.  Maroon students will resume in-person classes on 
Wednesday.  Live-Streaming students will report on their designated grouping 
day Maroon or Gold.  
 
Live-streaming of classroom instruction will begin Tuesday, February 16. This 
means that live instruction will be available to our remote students through Zoom 
meetings of our hybrid in-person instruction.  Students should access their Zoom 
meetings through links on Google Classroom. 
 
On March 1, hybrid in-person instruction will end because in-person instruction 
will expand to four days a week, Monday through Thursday.  We assume that 
most people who are doing in-person learning now will want to continue with the 
four-day in-person learning.  Likewise, we assume that most people who are 
doing remote learning now will want to stay with the live-streaming option. 
However, if you wish to change the instructional model for your child for March 1, 
whether they would be moving from hybrid to remote or from remote to in-person, 
you must notify your child's school of your intention to do so by Friday, February 
19, 2021. 
 
Middle School administration and staff would like to thank the students that 
participated in the #Help for Heroes appreciation drive.  ​Involvement is the key 
to Leadership!! 
 
An important reminder, that if school is called off for weather or other 
instances, all students will move to our synchronous remote via Zoom and 
follow their daily schedule.  
 
 That concludes the weekly announcements.  Have a great evening!! 
 
 


